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| am a sophomore at Jordan High School and when | read [DeWarren Langley's Oct. 13] article I was intrigued.

The white T-shirt ban did not really affect me at first because I do not wear white Ts very often. | did not think
much about what the administration had done. However, reading this article opened my eyes. | agree with the

author. It is not what a person wears that defines them, but how a person acts. Amending the dress code is not

solving the problem, only changing the problem. ...

A lot of my friends enjoy seeing fights, but I have never shared in their interest. It is a good idea to try to "deter
gang involvement.” And instead of starting petitions against the administration or actively rebelling as many
people did right after the ban was issued, people should create their own proposals to the administration and
come up with solutions that they feel would benefit everyone.

Sonie Guseh, age 15
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